Information re. COVID-19 Vaccine Scams – received 14th January 2021.


Monks Kirby Parish Council have been made aware by Warwickshire Police Intelligence Unit of a scam – please see details below:

Nationally there have been reports of individuals targeting the elderly and administering fake vaccinations for a fee.
Regionally/Nationally we are also seeing fake emails being sent to the vulnerable and elderly purporting to be the NHS and asking them to click on a link to obtain vaccines.
They are then usually asked to provide a payment or bank details.
 
The NHS will never ask for payment or bank details from patients and I do believe the NHS send letters out for patients to book appointments for tests.

Please circulate this to anyone who may be affected.

If you are concerned that you or someone else has been affected by this please contact sally.bunyard-spiers@warwickshire.pnn.police.uk

Thank you

Clerk to Monks Kirby Parish Council





 

